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Media Release – 3rd July 2020 
 

Though the uncertainty of Covid19 two of the longest standing member owned clubs in the Illawarra now have a 

bright joint future. 

 

After 9 months of detailed consultation and planning the decision was voted unanimously for the Wollongong 

Golf Club established in 1897 to partner with Wollongong City Diggers Club to ensure the future of both member 

operated organisations. This decision enables the amalgamated entity to continue to service and support the local 

Illawarra community. 

 

The combined venture will continue to support the returned ex-servicemen, golf, surf club, and numerous other 

community organisations and is extremely excited to guarantee this into the future. 

 

Richard Young – President of City Diggers was quoted as saying that this result ensures the sustainable relationship 

within the community which we have proudly supported for the past 100 years. 

 

Both organisations will continue in the current locations under their current names offering the same range of 

services to their members and guests with a focus on sustainability and customer service. 

 

Adam Gidding – President of Wollongong Golf Club said “What a fantastic result to be able to guarantee the 

longevity of two local iconic independent member owned organisations. 

 

The two organisations founded in mateship and respect will continue to support community organisations within 

the Illawarra  

Ends.  

For further information: 

Leigh Hingston 
General Manager  
Wollongong Golf Club 
 Ph: 02 42223111 
 


